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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Call to Worship:                                
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                     The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                                                Lystra (Acts14: 8-20)                                                         
Children’s Music:                             
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Readings:                                       Psalm 19 (Responsive)
                                                                1 Corinthians 12: 31a (NIV)
                                                                            Luke 4: 14-21 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Closing Hymn:                                                  
Benedication and verbal amen                                Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
What a wonderful day! Today we celebrate our church’s presence 
in this community for 170 years. We are honoured to have Rev. 
Theresa McDonald-Lee here as our guest speaker. Following the 
service, everyone is invited downstairs for a meal.
It is with sadness we learned of the death of Jake Penner this 
past Thursday. Jake was a member of our church for many years 
before a move to be closer to family. The Celebration of Life for Mr. 
Penner will be here at the church this Tuesday at 10:30 a.m. 
Memorial donations can be made through McCulloch-Watson 
Funeral Home. Our prayers and sympathy are sent out to Jake’s 
family and friends.
Join us tonight for the Next Gen Service at 7 p.m.
The final prayer group of the month is tomorrow at 3 p.m.
Will will be away on Sunday, May 4. Our guest speaker for the 
service will be Brenda Calder.
Hike for Hospice, benefiting Saugeen Hospice, will take place 
from 1 to 3 p.m. on Sunday, May 4 at the Durham Conversation 
Park. For more information or get sponsor sheets, email: 
askus@saugeenhospice.ca or call 519-901-7011.
It is time to start thinking about Camp Kintail. If you have 
children (or grandchildren) who may be interested in attending 
camp, the Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee 
is there to help with financial assistance. Please speak to any 
member of the committee. 
A reminder: If you don’t have offering envelopes or a mailbox, 
please speak to Wendy McConnell, our church secretary.
A financial update: Revenue for March: 18,390.28

Expenses for March: 19,762.81
Deficit: -1,372.53

Total deficit for the first quarter of the year:  $-3,267.26
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